
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
January 3, 2021 
 

 
Dear Prince Charles Parents and Guardians, 
 
 

I hope you’ve all been able to enjoy family time with your children over the holidays.  I wish you 
all a happy, healthy 2021.  2020 was a challenging year in so many ways.  With respect to Covid, 
we can all hope that better days are ahead as the vaccine becomes more widely distributed 

and we see a change in the path of this virus.  
 
Having said that, we are returning to school tomorrow after a two week break. We, collectively, 
are unaware of what has transpired in our school community with respect to visiting, gathering 

and celebrations.  Because of the unknown, we must continue to be vigilant about the health 
and safety of our students and staff.   
 

I encourage all parents to have their child(ren) wear a mask to school for the foreseeable future.  
It will help protect your child and our staff members.   
 
Thank-you for your understanding and consideration of others. 

 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
 
Ms. Donna Lomax 

Principal 
 
 

 
 


